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Cake Sale Friday 12th January 
  

11th January 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
George in Year 6 is part of the 26th Southampton Scout Group and they've been given a 
challenge to "Grow A Pound" to help raise money for their summer camp.  
 
George will be selling cakes at the end of the school day tomorrow, Friday 12th January.  
The cakes will cost between 50p and £1.  If you would like to buy a cake please can you 
ensure that you/your child has change.  He will set up his stall on the playground near the 
Mugger. 
 
George and the Scout Group appreciate your support with. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mr. Thomas and Mr. Snape 
The Year 6 Team 
Nightingale Primary School 

 


